March 5, 2021

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL -- RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Nob Hill Neighborhood Association
Gary Eyster

316 Amherst Drive NE
Albuquerque, NM 87106

Dear Mr. Eyster,

My name is Onuma Thongthip, I am the owner of Thai Heritage & Vegan, please be advised that T am applying for
a Restaurant Liquor License.

A public liquor hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, March 23, 2021 at 9:00 am via Zoom Video Conference for:

Liquor License/Application: 1179442

Applicant: Wealth, LL.C

Doing Business As: Thai Heritage & Vegan

Proposed Location: 3804 Central Ave. SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
The applicant is seeking a Restaurant Liquor License.

Due to the Governor’s declaration of the Public Health Emergency and ban on large public gatherings, the format
for the liquor hearing will be held via zoom video conference. If any persons desire to testify, participate or
otherwise submit comments, please contact Donna Montoya, Liquor License Coordinator at: (505) 768-3147 or by

email donna@cabq.gov at least 72 hours before the hearing.

NOTICE OF PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: Ifyou have a disability and require special assistance to
participate in this hearing, please contact Donna Montoya at least three days before the hearing date at 768-3147.

If you have any questions please call (505) 366-1329 or email oonuma007@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Onuma Thongthip



